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Design changes to the Rocket Amnioscope and Amnilume™ 

Dear Customer, 

We are making improvements to the Rocket Amnioscope and Amnilume™ contained in our Rocket FBS Kit and will be 

introducing a new design which has these benefits: 

 Light module is easier to insert and 

remove from the amnioscope. 

 Light module occupies less space inside 

the scope - giving more room for 

instrumentation and improved visibility. 

 More rounded shape to the obturator - 

improves comfort and ease of insertion. 

 Retains the same high output LED of the 

current Rocket Amnilume. 

The changes, which affect both amnioscope and 

light source modules, are being introduced from 

June 8th 2015 onwards and will affect: 

All standard Rocket FBS Kit codes: 

R57012, 013, 018, 024, 026, 027, 028  

and all Rocket FBS Sampling Wand FBS Kits 

with codes ending R570..-00-SW 

The current design (pictured lower right) will be 

phased out as stocks of existing components are 

used up.  

Unfortunately, original style Amnilume modules are 

not compatible with the new design Amnioscope. 

If you have stock of either R57004 Amnilume™ 

Light modules and/or R57016-PLUS Amnioscopes, 

please contact Customer Services for advice. 

 

Customer Information Bulletins on all of our 

products can be found on our web site at: 

www.rocketmedical.com 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Customer Services Team for assistance: 

Tel: +44 191 419 6988.  Email: customerservices@rocketmedical.com 
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